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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 10:39 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: PROPOSAL TO LIMIT SALE OF VAPE PRODUCTS IN VILLAGE OF SCARSDALE

 

From: Alison Gedalowitz <allygedallymd@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 10:48 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: PROPOSAL TO LIMIT SALE OF VAPE PRODUCTS IN VILLAGE OF SCARSDALE  
  
I strongly favor the proposal to limit the locations  

where vape products may be sold in the Village of Scarsdale.  

This public health issue demands immediate attention  
as it's toxic effects are strongly impacting our youth and their future.  

 

Thank you for your time. 
 
Alison Gedalowitz, MD 

13 Circle Road 

Scarsdale , NY 10583 
 
 


